
April 2, 2019 
 
Re: SB 856 
 
Dear Chair Riley, Vice-Chair Girod and committee members: 
 
SB 456 is part of a multi-bill approach that will lure more illegal immigrants to Oregon and 
provide them with a number of social services. Meanwhile, we have OREGONIANS who are 
homeless, trying to live on the streets, hungry and often sick. 
 
You should be devoting all such resources to OREGONIANS in need, not to foreign nationals, 
many of whom have no right to be here. 
 

Jerry Ritter 
 


